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Notice of Construction
Please be advised that Buildscapes Construction Ltd (the “Contractor”) has been 
contracted by the Town of Aurora to pave the Lambert Willson Snow Disposal 
Site parking lot and accessway.
This work has been deemed to be        
essential and will be undertaken by the 
Contractor during the COVID-19  pan-
demic. The Contractor will be subject 
to personal safety and protection 
guidelines that have been set out by the 
Province of Ontario in relation to the 
COVID–19 Pandemic. 

PROJECT DETAILS
The Lambert Willson parking lot and      
accessway will be closed off to the 
public for the duration of construction 
-currently expected to take 60 working 
days.
The Construction consists of install-
ing new storm sewer, oil/grit separator,        
regrading and paving of the parking lot 
and accessway, installation of new continuous concrete curbs, and relocation of 
an existing hydro-transformer.
Construction sites can be hazardous and pose many hidden dangers. Therefore, 
we ask that all residents, especially children, stay clear of the work area, even 
when the Contractor is not on site. Safety is in everyone’s best interest.

EXPECTED DURATION AND HOURS OF WORK
Work is anticipated to begin mid July 2021 and continue for an estimated 60 
working days- weather permitting and subject to other delays.
Hours of construction will be between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. Monday to Friday, and 
potentially Saturdays 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. To perform specific tasks, the contractor 
may be required to work beyond the designated hours of construction. This will 
be permitted only if it will provide less overall public inconvenience. No work is 
currently scheduled outside of normal working hours.

CONTACT
We ask that residents stay clear of the construction area, keep their distance 
from all workers involved in the construction and direct any questions, concerns 
or requests via email or telephone to the Town.
If you have any questions or comments regarding this project, please contact 
Mr. Dan Vink, Construction Administrator, at the Town of Aurora, Planning and 
Development Services Department Engineering Division, by telephone at 905-
727-3123, extension 4361 or by email at dvink@aurora.ca.


